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Breakfast Club 

 

Yom Hashoah Legacy Board 

On April 27 there will be a public event at 7.30pm with the launch 

of the Legacy Board which will be displayed in every Jewish 

institution, school, shul, and cultural centre. It is hoped it will 

become the focal point for current and all future Yom HaShoah 

commemoration services and will stress: Zachor - Remembering 

and honouring those who perished and survivors. Haggadah - 

Retelling the story to present and future generations so that it is 

never forgotten/denied by anti-Semites seeking to rewrite history. 

L’chaim - To Life. Speaking out against antisemitism, racism, and 

discrimination of all kinds for a more tolerant future declaring… 

Never Again. Please diarise the dates and more details will follow. 

Kimcha dePischa Appeal 

As we approach Pesach 2022 and look forward to celebrating our 

freedom, sadly many people (including from within our own 

community) are facing economic hardships. Magen Avot runs an 

annual "Kimcha dePischa" collection in order to support those in 

need and ensure that we are all able to celebrate Pesach. If you 

need assistance, please contact Rabbi Kenigsberg. If you are in the 

fortunate position of being able to assist others, please consider 

giving to this important cause. To donate and for further 

information please contact the Rabbi at rabbi@magenavot.com. 

In addition, Magen Avot has an established Gemach fund in order 

to assist with the long term needs of members of the community. 

Donations can be made through the normal channels, clearly 

stating either "Kimcha" or "Gemach". 
 

Yahrzeits 

Sunday 3 April 2 Nisan 5782 Mazal Nisner Mother 

Sunday 3 April 2 Nisan 5782 Toni Zekaria Brother 

Monday 4 April 3 Nisan 5782 Cecil Taitz Mother 

Tuesday 5 April 4 Nisan 5782 Richard Taylor Father 

 

Thursday 31 March 

Daniel Greenberg is speaking alongside Archbishop Nikitas 

Lioulias at a seminar run by the Council of Christians and Jews 

on the topic of human trafficking and modern slavery this 

Thursday 31 March from 7.00pm. Daniel will be talking about 

issues around slavery including the Uyghurs. Signin details will 

be released on the community WhatsApp group. 

Shabbat 2 April 

Chabura: Raffi Maurer | Leining: Shimon Levy 

Magen Minis and Maxis at 10.45am | Y@MA at usual time 

Shabbat Morning Drasha: Rabbi Cobi Ebrahimoff 

This week’s kiddush is kindly sponsored by Shoina Kass in 

honour of her husband David’s birthday and Bar Mitzvah sedra 

(Shmini) last week. The “Whiskies of the Week” will be a 

Highland Park Viking Tribe and Bunnahabhain Stiùireadair. 

Post-Mincha Shiur: Elkan Adler on the topic of: “Eliyahu 

Hanavi - why can’t we just let him die”. 

Sunday 3 April 

 
 

We have been asked to specifically collect the items above. 

Please note our collection point is outside the Rabbi’s home. 

Sunday 10 April 

Our next “Breakfast Club” will be on Sunday 10 April after 

Shacharit with guest speaker Rabbi Dweck. This event can be 

sponsored for £80 by emailing info@magenavot.com. 

 
 

 

Shabbat 2 April 2022 | 1 Nisan 5782 (Rosh Chodesh Nisan & Parshat HaChodesh) Parashat Tazria 5782 / ת שַׁ רָּ זְרִיעַַׁ פָּ תַׁ  
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North West London Eruv Appeal 

The North West London Eruv was established in 2003. It 

has transformed life for all of us on Shabbat across the 

community. Many people who use the Eruv as an 

essential element of each Shabbat do not give a thought 

to how it is funded.  

 

Fund raising for the North West London Eruv over recent 

years to meet the costs of maintenance and supervision 

has been carried out on ad hoc basis. You may have 

kindly donated from time to time. In order to secure the 

future of the Eruv they would like to put things on a 

more formalised basis.  

 

Members of the community including members of 

Magen Avot are being asked to become regular Eruv 

donors. In order to ensure that it is funded, each of us 

must take individual responsibility and must “carry our 

share” of the cost of the Eruv. This is your opportunity to 

show your support.  

 

For 2022 they would like as many people as possible to 

be Eruv Sponsors donating £180 now and committing 

to be Eruv Partners in future years by donating £50 

annually. They need your help in order to be able to 

carry on. The following payment options are available:- 

 

1. Send a cheque or charity voucher made payable 

to North West London Eruv Committee 

(Registered Charity No.1081160). Simon Gold, 

NWLEC, c/o Jewish Futures, 379 Hendon Way, 

London NW4 3LP 

 

2. Donate online by a transfer from your charity 

account noting our charity name (North West 

London Eruv Committee) and number 

(1081160) 

 

3. Make a direct bank transfer to NWLEC’s bank 

account at CAF Bank. Details are: Account 

Name: North West London Eruv Committee, 

Sort Code: 40-52-40, Account Number: 

00014864 

 

4. Donate online through Charity Extra 

https://www.charityextra.com/charity/nwlondo

neruv 
 

If you donate by 2 (transfer from your charity account); 

3 (bank transfer); or 4 (Charity Extra) please drop them 

an email (info@nwlondoneruv.org) to let them know 

that you have donated as otherwise it can sometimes 

be difficult for them to keep track of who has given.  

 

We strongly encourage as many people as possible to 

donate £50 a year – about £1 a week – to cover the 

costs of this essential community institution which is 

used by so many people.  

 

Even in difficult times it is reasonable to ask shul 

members who use the Eruv to donate £1 a week. 

 

Monday 11 April 

 

Online Pesach Info 

 

Uyghur Appeal 

As mentioned last week at the top of the newsletter we were so 
proud to have our very own member Daniel Greenberg using his 
platform on Radio 4’s “Thought for the Day” to highlight the plight 
of the Muslim Uyghurs as we approach Pesach. To hear again 
please go to: https://tinyurl.com/bdcamdfc and follow our 
action plan on our website here: https://tinyurl.com/3cthzw7e.  

US Chesed Fundraising Appeal 

A big thank you to those members who donated so generously 
raising over £3500 for the United Synagogue Chesed Fundraising 
Appeal which achieved in excess of its target of £500,000. The 
United Synagogue Chesed (Welfare) Department and its 
synagogue teams help over 4,000 people who are struggling, 
vulnerable or lonely – both at Pesach and throughout the year. 
They also expect to play a part in helping Ukrainian refugees 
through the existing US Asylum Seeker Centres. 
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